
 

 

 
 
 
 

  
      Praise songs:    
               Hymn 224 We Have Come Into His House            
               Hymn 211 Let there Be Praise 
   
Children and Worship for young children (ages 2 and older) will meet 
the storyteller at the back of the sanctuary right before the message is 
given, go to the Education Wing and have their worship time together, 
then return to the sanctuary during the last hymns.  Childcare will still 
be available for those 2 years and younger. 

 

  
   
  Pursuing a Healthier Heart:  
                              Engaging Presence, Experiencing Grace 
                                       

  John 1:1,14; I Thessalonians 2:5-8 
                                 Page 1026 and 1146 in the pew Bible                                          
 

   including the Lord’s Prayer 

      Hymn 344 Grace GreaterThan Our Sin (vss 1,2,3) 
      Hymn 338 Wonderful Grace of Jesus (vss 1,4) 
 

 

 
Your offering to God may be mailed to Randal Wubbels to the church or         
placed in the offering plate when you enter church.  

 

Mission Statement: 
Together, we will 

       Follow Christ, 

         Share Christ’s love, and 

           Serve in the Power of Christ.                          
 
 



Nominating Ballots for next year’s Consistory members will be in your 
church mailboxes.  You will vote for 2 Elders and 1 Deacon.  Ballots need 
to be returned by October 3. 
 

Sunday School meets following fellowship time. There is one adult class. 
The adult class that meets at the end of  hall in Education Wing has 
postponed class until September 30.    
 

The concession stand at the ball field needs to be cleaned in preparation 
for our Community Picnic on the 15th.  If you are willing to help, please 
come tomorrow morning with your smile and cleaning supplies at 9 a.m. 
 
There are extra flyers on the Information Desk with details about the 
Community Picnic.  Please take and share with your friends. 
 

 

WinGS (Women in God’s Service) will meet at church at 6:30.  A Bible 
study book Living Victoriously in Difficult Times will be introduced.  
Marian Schmid will lead and provide lunch.  We can keep social 
distancing at our meeting.  
 

WinGS mission project for September is Child Advocacy Center.  The 
center needs gift cards for gas and food places.  Individually packaged 
snack, juice boxes and stuffed animals. 
 
Upcoming mission project for October: We will be doing a coat drive.  If 
you are cleaning closets, don’t toss those unwanted coats.  Save them 
for this project! 
 
Volunteers are needed for childcare.  Please sign up at the information 
desk. 

A new copier has been installed in the library.  The desk that held the 
old copier is no longer needed and is up for grabs.  It is in the craft 
room.  Help yourself!   



Our missionaries: Brian and Beth Bruxvoort, Mike and Amber De Boer, 
and the P’s (name withheld). 

 
No longer able to attend worship at Holland Church: Virginia DeBoer at 
The Knolls Senior Living, Henrietta Liesveld and Evelyn Essink at Haven 
Manor and Paul Doeschot at Gold Crest Care Center. 
 

Pastoral Search Team 

 

Did you miss worship or want to listen again? CD copies of the worship 
services can be borrowed at the Information Desk. 

You can access both the bulletin and newsletter from our website. Go to 
www.thehollandchurch.org and click on “News.”  

You may also view past sermons on our You Tube site-Holland Church 
Nebraska 

Contact information for Pastor Randy: 

rablumer@msn.com     402-990-4817     Church phone: 402-792-2004 

 

Please have any information or announcements you want printed in the bulletin 
submitted to Carol by Thursday noon each week. 

 

Holland Church will be reinstating the following guidelines:  
Masks are recommended but are optional as long as you maintain a six-
foot distance from others. Sanctuary seating is staggered to assist with 
distancing. If you do not feel well, please stay home. 
If you are not vaccinated, please be extremely cautious. Church 
recommends a mask and a minimum six-foot distance from others not 
from your household. 
 

 

 

 

 

http://www.thehollandchurch/
mailto:rablumer@msn.com


Please up signup to serve cookies during our fellowship time. There are 
cookies in the freezer for you to serve if you want.  You are responsible 
for making coffee and cleaning up.  There is a signup sheet on kitchen 
counter.  

 

 

SERVING TODAY NEXT WEEK 

Coffee Mike and Patty Peters  

Child Care  Jamie Prange 

Upcoming  

September 15     Community Picnic 

September 22 
Wednesday Nights 

Alive 

September 26 Profession of Faith 

Oct. 3 
Nominating Ballots are 

due 

 

*Revitalize our church within the greater community 
by reaching out to those who seek to know and grow 
in the word of God. 

  

*Develop community programs that give our church 
members the opportunity to serve those in need by 
utilizing the facilities and resources of the church. 


